
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Jamon Hohensee; Mann, Ryan
Cc: jloudermilk@ntglobal.com
Subject: RE: Vaca Lane line strike initial C141
Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 4:34:00 PM
Attachments: 1RP5243_Vaca Lane initial C141.pdf

Mr. Hohensee:
 
Please be advised that

1. Per 19.15.29.13 NMAC, regulations of corresponding agencies supersede NMOCD’s.
2. Topographic maps appear to indicate a watercourse within 1000 ft. Southwest of the release location. Please verify upon

conducting site/release characterization per 19.15.29.11 NMAC.
3. Dated, geo-referenced photo documentation for verification that the initial response activities have been employed to contain

the release is requested.
 
The 1RP for this incident is

5243 10/22/2018 A EOG Vaca Lane line strike  24S-33E-36A 10/10/2018
 
Please remember to include this 1RP identifier to all communications. Delineate and remediate per regulation. Mind the timelines for
submittal of requisite information.
 
Please be advised that NMOCD recommends a completed site characterization/delineation report be reviewed or approved by
NMOCD BEFORE any significant remediation work towards closure.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 
 

From: Jamon Hohensee <Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com> 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 12:41 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: jloudermilk@ntglobal.com
Subject: [EXT] Vaca Lane line strike initial C141
 
Good afternoon, Attached is the initial C141 for the line strike that occurred on 10-10-18 on an EOG ROW near the corner of Vaca Lane
and Resource lane. Let me know if you have any questions.
 

Jamon Hohensee
Environmental Rep
Midland Division
C: 432-556-8074
O: 432-686-3760
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From: Jamon Hohensee
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Line strike release
Date: Thursday, October 11, 2018 5:33:50 PM

Good afternoon, I am reporting a line strike that happened yesterday. A 4in poly PW line was struck releasing
approx 65 bbls and 55 bbls were recovered. Berms were used to contain the majority of fluids. The location of the
release is at 32.1808, -103.5189 on Vaca lane south of hwy 128. I will be submitting a c141 with more details soon.

Jamon Hohensee
EOG Resources
432-556-8074
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